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The Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line, Rodney Ontario N0L 2C0 

 

 

October 20, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Municipality of West Elgin is pleased to offer support for the Rodney Aldborough 
Agricultural Society in its application to the County of Elgin for a grant to host the 2022 
Rodney Fair.  

The Municipality of West Elgin is proud to have the annual fall fair in our municipality. 
The Rodney Aldborough Agricultural Society has been hosting the annual fall fair for 
165 years and continues to show others how important it is to come together and 
showcase what this community has to offer. We look forward to the opportunity to 
support the Rodney Aldborough Agricultural Society in hosting the Rodney Fair for the 
third week of September, 2022. They have the opportunity to host on municipally owned 
grounds and inside of the West Elgin Recreation Centre for the week. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 
Duncan McPhail, Mayor 
Municipality of West Elgin 

 


